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Kerry Bigelow

From: Gabriel Gutierrez 

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 11:29 AM

To: Kerry Bigelow

Cc: Frank Rivera

Subject: Resgination From Safety Commission

Hi Kerry, 

It was a pleasure to speak with you today. As we discussed I have recently been appointed to the Planning 

Commission and will be resigning from the Safety Commission. I would like to be sworn in by the Mayor at the 

September 9th City Council meeting. 

Thank you again for your help. 

 

Best, 

Gabe Gutierrez 




